
              
            

     
_________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Carol Borck, Planning Technician 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2004 
 
RE:  Cancellation of Planning Commission Meeting  
 
The Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission scheduled for Wednesday, April 

7, 2004 is cancelled.  The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission is 

scheduled for Wednesday, April 21, 2004 at 8:00 p.m. 

 
 
cc:   Town Administrator 

Town Council 
Town Planner 
Country Almanac 
Lynn Noble 

  
   
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
This Notice is posted in compliance with Section 54955 of the Government Code of 
the State of California. 
  
Date: March 31, 2004     Carol Borck 
        Planning Technician 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TOWN OF PORTOLA VALLEY 


